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Product Improvement     
 
Date:   August 3, 2020 
Attention:  Tempo Communications Sales and Distribution Partners  
Subject:  New 1.25mm Adapter 
From:   Keith Foord, Product Manager, Fiber Instruments 
 
Effective immediately, the new 1.25mm adapter will ship from our Vista and NDC locations replacing the older 
version.  
 
All specifications and pricing remain the same. 
 
The Catalog Number remains 1.25MM ADAPTER. 
 

 
The 1.25mm adapter is used to transform any 2.5mm bulkhead to 1.25mm on a VFL or OPM. 
Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 

Best Regards, 

 

Keith Foord 

Product Manager 
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